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Centennial Celebration Oversight
Editorial Staff

In the October 9, 1995 issue of "DC," we printed a list of exhibitors at the Davenport Grand Finale
Centennial Celebration, and offered a well-deserved "thank you" to them. Unfortunately, (and
inadvertently!) we left out Aquatic Industries. We apologize for not including Aquatic Industries,
and extend a special thanks to them for their participation in the Davenport Centennial and their
support of chiropractic.
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